
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 42 
Wednesday, 21 April 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

A Member (C24) has tested positive for COVID-19 today. C24 had no symptoms, 

but felt tired. He tested himself for Covid infection this morning together with his 

family and the flight mates he normally plays golf with. All other results are 

negative. 

 

C24 played golf at the Club on 17 and 18 April 2021, with the same Members in 

his flight. On both occasions no caddies were engaged. All of them have been 

contacted and the Ministry of Health (MOH) has also been advised accordingly. 

The Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) will follow. 

 

C24 did not use any of the Club’s Food & Beverage outlets or the Men’s Changing 

Room. The following details are his movements at the Club: 

 

DATE TIME MOVEMENTS 

Saturday, 

17/04/2021 

3.08 pm 
Teed-off three balls at the 2nd Nine Old Course. 

Played 9-holes. 

- 
After the golf game he went to the Driving 

Range. Left RSGC after that.  

Sunday, 

18/04/2021 

10.52 am 
Teed-off three balls at the 2nd Nine New 

Course. Played 9-holes. 

- After golf game, left RSGC.  

4.04 pm 
Teed-off two balls at the 2nd Nine Old Course. 

Played 9-holes. 

- 
After the golf game, he went to the Driving 

Range to wash his hands and then left RSGC. 

 

Members are advised that the Clubhouse and surrounding buildings are sanitised 

and disinfected, twice daily. Your safety is our priority, please be careful and 

continue to wash your hands frequently, wear face mask at all times and practice 

safe distancing when socialising at the Club. 
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